
From: Richard Soans <> 
Sent: 20 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos 
 
Dear Totnes Town Council 
 
I am writing in support of the Atmos project on the site of the old Dairycrest site near 
the railway station. This proposed project is exactly what is needed in this time . 
There is a huge lack of affordable housing in this area. All the other aspects of the 
planwould be hugely beneficial in the long run. I urge you to progress this plan and 
support the community of Totnes who have brought so much energy into its 
development 
 

Richard Soans 


